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Ministry of Education 

C/- Kay Panther-Knight 

Forme Planning 

 

By email: kay@formeplanning.co.nz 

 

 

Dear Kay,  

Chapel Downs School – Acceptance of updated conditions 

As requested, I have reviewed the latest set of proposed conditions dated 7 May 2024. 

I have had a number of meetings and phone discussions with Mr Day (AIAL’s acoustics advisor) 

in developing the noise-related aspects of these conditions.  The 7 May condition set includes the 

outputs of those discussions. 

The main updates include the specification of the outdoor future aircraft noise level at 61dB, the 

specification of the sound spectrum of the outdoor noise (for design purposes) and the changes 

to the description of indoor spaces and the indoor design sound level in Condition 10.  There are 

a number of other minor changes.  There are a number of conditions that have acoustics and 

planning aspects to them.  My involvement has been to develop the acoustics aspects of the 

condition set. 

I support the 7 May condition set. 

 

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jon Styles, MASNZ      

Director and Principal 


